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SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

January 24 - 28, 1983 

Monday, January 24 

4: 30 PM 

Tuesday, January 25 

10:00 AM 

4: 00 PM 

4:30 PM 

Wednesday, January 26 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, January 27 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

7:00-9:00 PM 

8:00-10:00 PM 

Friday, January 28 

10: 00 &'1 

10:00 AM 

7:00-9:00 PM 

NOTICES: 

Deadline for adding courses 
Seminary without penalty. , 

X, 17 

from 

Chapel: Missionary Day. Dr. R. Keith Parks, Pres-
ident of the FMB of the SBC. 

FIM Workshop for Seniors. See notice. 

Deadline to apply for spring semester financial aid 
awards. Student Affairs office, Mackie Hall. 

Chapel: Dr. Terry Douglas, Director of Missions, 
South Central Baptist Association, Pennsylvania. 

Chaoel: Bishop Stephen Neill, Oxford University 
Resident Scholar. 

Student-led Vesper Service. Message by Jim Hall. 
Appleby Chapel. 

Seminary Wives Fellowship Workshop. Bethea Room, 
Appleby Hall. Advance registration required. 

"An Evening With the Stars" sponsored by Student 
Council. Basement of Johnson Classroom Building. 

World Hunger Group meeting. Mackie Hall Conference 
Room. 

Theological German Study Group (non-credit). Appleby 
207. See notice. 

Seminary Wives Fellowship Workshop and reception for 
new wives. Broyhill Great Room. 

FIM WORKSHOP FOR SENIORS: Don't forget the Workshop to be held on Tues., Jan.25. 
It begins at 4:00 PM in Appleby Chapel. You may still 

sign up in the FIM office. Also, in coniunction with the Senior Workshop, 
state and SBC representatives from Virginia, Ridgecrest, Georgia, Pennsylvania/ 
S. Jersey, and West Virginia will be on cam!)US to talk with students. See 
schedules and sign up for appointments in FIM. 

MUSIC RECITAL: "Die Winterreise" Song Cycle by Franz Schubert will 
be presented by Wallace Shearon, Jr., bass-baritone, 

and James Good, pianist on Sunday, Jan. 23 at 4:00 PM in Binkley Chapel. The 
public is invited. There is no admission charge . 

A-WORKSHOP ON URBAN 
STUDIES (M4232s) 

. . . will be offered in New York City from May 21-
27, 1983. Special applications may be obtained from 
the Registrar's office beginning Monday, Jan. 24 and 

must be returned to the Registrar's office by Feb. 11. 

(OVER) 



ANOTHER SEMINAR ON URBAN 
STUDIES (M423ls) ... 

... will be held at the Research Triangle during the 
first session of sunrrner school, 1983. Applications 
may be obtained from the Registrar's office beginning 

Monday, Jan. 24 and must be returned to the Registrar's office by Feb. 11. 

READERS NEEDED: Wes Williams needs readers to help him in his 
studies. If you're interested, contact him in 

Johnson Dorm, Room 124 or 556-5703. 

CHILDCARE NOTICE: The Seminary Wives Fellowship is compiling a list of 
people who keep children fulltime or who would be 

interested in doing so (especially infants under 1 year). If you would like to 
be on this list, please call Susie Vogt in the Student Affairs office. 

SUMMER POSITIONS: 1) Sign up for interviews for staff position with 
R.A. Camps. Mr. Jackson will be on campus Feb. 11 

to interview. 2) The S.C. Convention needs 5 couples to be chaplains in the 
state parks and camps for the summer. Couples must be S.C. residents. 3) John 
Dalen, a Christian Ministry in the National Parks rep, will be on campus Feb. 
14 to interview persons interested in sunnner work in National Parks. Sign up 
for all interviews in FIM. Other summer jobs are posted on FIM bulletin boards. 

CLOWNING: FACTS AND 
FACES IN MINISTRY: 

A Seminar on the Clowning Ministry with make-up 
demonstration will be given Jan. 27 in the basement 
of the Women's Dorm at 8:00 PM. Seminar ieader: 

Melissa Bowlin. If you are involved in clown ministry and would like to work 
with Melissa, please call her at 556-4210. If you are interested in learning 
about clown ministry, plan now to attend. 

PASTORS, YOUTH DIRECTORS Need help with retreats, mission studies,. 
MISSIONS LEADERS: special emphasis programR·? There are other 

seminary students who are eager to be of 
help. Write F.O.C.U.S., PO Box 2053, Wake Forest, NC 27587 or call 
Ida Lee, Chairperson at 556-6394. 

INCOME TAX AND FINANCIAL 
PLANNING SEMINAR: 

On Tues., Feb. 1 at 7:30 PM in Appleby 205, Sylvia 
Lorenz of H&R Block will be conducting a tax seminar 
for interested students and staff. The seminar will 

focus on the preparation, planning, and filing of income taxes with a special 
emphasis on .. policies and regulations regarding ministers. The seminar is 
offered free as a £ervice of H&R Block and does not obligate the participants 
to u·se their services. Those wishing to attend must sign up in the Student 
Affairs office (556-3101, ext. 263) by Honday, Jan. 31. 

PEER GROUP MEETING: 

Culpepper, 11 McDowell. 

LOST AND FOUND: 

Melissa Bowlin's Spring Peer Group will meet Tues., 
Jan. 25 from 8:00-10:00 PM at the home of Woods 

A silver Parker pen has been lost. If found, please 
contact Ed Denton at 556-6572. 

SOUTH CAROLINA DINNER: Dr. Charles Rabon from the S.C. Baptist Convention 
has invited all students from S.C. to a dinner at 

the Bar-be-que Lodge on North Blvd. on Feb. 10. We will meet in front of 
Mackie Hall to leave at 5: 45. Anyone participat_ing must have reservations. 
Contact Gail Atkinson at 556-6394 or Mary Frances Thompson by Feb. 3. 

THEOLOGICAL GERMAN: The second meeting of the Theological German study 
group (non-credit) will be held at 10:00 AM, Fri., 

Jan. 28 in Appleby 207. Anyone interested in joining should contact Quinn 
Chipley (Johnson 217) for more information. 

FLORIDA CLUB: The Florida Club will meet in Fri., Feb. 4 at 10AM 
in the Mackie Hall Conference Room (upstairs). 

AN INVITATION: The Culpeppers and the Neils will have an open house 
at the Culpepper's home on Rabon Ave. on Monday, 

Jan. 24 from 7:00-9:00 PM for all those interested in having a time of fellow-
ship, dialogue, and prayer concerning foreign missions. Plan now to attend. 

RECYCLING IS A 
COMMUNITY PROJECT: 

Your support of the Student Council project to re-
cycle cans is requested. Profits from the sale to 
to assist those in need of food_ and fuel. Please 

deposit empty cans in designated receptacles on campus. Help is also needed 
in collecting cans. Please contact Dennis Testerman. 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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